



31st July 2015

Principal

From the Principal 1

Inside this issue:

Reminders & Notices 2

School Events 2

The Arts & Sport 3

Community News 4

Our website:

www.caraleecs.wa.edu.au

SMS Attendance:
0409 883 536
Our email address:
Caralee.cs@education.wa.edu.au
Allergy friendly school:
Please remember NO
NUTS or nut products.

- Fri, 7th Aug NED Show
- Mon, 10th Aug
 Derby Fundraiser
 (Gold coin donation, wear footy colours)
- Mon, 10th Aug
 Eagles Cup Assembly
- Wed, 12th Aug Assembly (A3)
- Wed, 19th Aug Family Picnic Day
- Fri, 28th Aug
 Book Week Parade

Welcome back to school for Term 3. As it has been a cold start to this term. and as many of the students are wearing their school jumpers and jackets, could I remind parents to label each piece of clothing with their child's name. It appears that, as the day warms up, many students take off their jackets and jumpers and leave them where they took them off. This then creates a problem for us in that students pick up the wrong clothing, clothing is left behind and has to be put in the lost property boxes, or clothing goes missing and this creates a

your child's name on it solves a lot of these problems.

The school will be moving to a new form of student hat next year. This hat is approved by the Cancer Council and they will be available for sale later this term. As this new hat will be part of the school uniform from the beginning of 2016, all students will be expected to wear these during recess, lunch and sporting activities, including out of school excursions etc.

I would like to apologise for some of the incorrect information that was on our web page in relation to Pupil Free Days. Unfortunately, the web designer included this information, and not long after that the business went into receivership. As a result, we could not edit any information on the web site. We have now secured a new website integrator and there will be many positive changes to make it more appealing and user friendly, and also allow the office staff at Caralee to change details and information as and when required.

Trevor Anderson Principal

Please support our

Bunnings O'Connor

Sausage Sizzle

Sunday, 23rd August 8am to 4pm

Caralee P&C is looking for volunteers to help. If you have any spare time between 8am to 4pm, please contact NATALIE 0429 100 096

When selling your home call Siobhan Micale WILLAGEE'S SPECIALIST 0410 085 174

problem for the





Book Week Excursion

Gabriel Evans Illustrator Www.creationinateapot.com



Willagee Library

Tuesday, 18th August 2015

Years 2 & 3 (B3, C1, C4) 1:30 to 2:30pm

Willagee Library

Tuesday, 25th August 2015

Year I (AI, A4, B4) 9:15 to 10:15am

Years 2 & 3 (B2, C2, C3) 10:30 to 11:30am

Years I & 2 (A2, A3, BI) 1:30 to 2:30pm



Willagee Library

Tuesday, 26th August 2015

Years 5 & 6 (D1, D2) 9:15 to 10:15am

Years 3, 4 & 5 (D3, D4) 10:30 to 11:30am



P & C News

Caralee P&C are holding a



at Bunnings, O'Connor

on Sunday, 23rd August 2015.

Caralee P&C is looking for volunteers to help.

Time slots are: 8.00am to 10.00am

10.00am to 12.00 noon

12.00 noon to 2.00pm

2.00pm to 4.00pm

If you have 2 hours to spare between 8am to 4pm, then please contact NATALIE 0429 100 096.

Thank you very much!

School Banking

School Banking Account Opening Day

Caralee PS is excited to offer the Commonwealth Bank School Banking program to all students.

The School Banking program provides children with an opportunity to make deposits into their personal Commonwealth Bank Youth-saver Account at school each week. The program is about *how often* your child makes deposits, not how much they deposit.

The Commonwealth Bank will be holding an Account Opening Day at 9.00am on Wed, 12th August in front of the Art Room. If you are interested in opening a Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account for your child, please bring along your current driver's licence or another form of photographic identification. No identification is required for your child attending school, as the school will confirm their identity. Alternatively, you can open an account at any branch, by calling 13 22 21, or online if you are an existing Commonwealth Bank customer.

Next P&C Meeting will be held in the Staffroom:

Tuesday, 25th August 2015 (All welcome!)



Choir

Welcome back to term 3! The choir have been busy preparing themselves for Burswood this term and have been singing beautifully!

Music

The upper school are learning to play the '12 bar blues' this term and will be creating their own music using iPads. The rest of the school are creating music to 'action' sequences from cartoons using percussion instruments and are showing creativity & diversity.

Dance

Students have made an impressive start to their dance lessons this term! Students have been participating enthusiastically in all classes and the end of term performance will be spectacular!

Mrs Mills, Music Specialist

Visual Arts

Congratulations to students who made the Visual Art Extension class. Letters went home to parents this week. This term students will be learning still life drawings, researching, clay work, cultural art and self-critique. We also have the 10th Anniversary Mosaic Design that some students will be creating in the art room and in their own classrooms.

Still Life Drawings

Students have been presented with a still life array of sunflowers in a vase. Each class has been given the use of a different media to create their still life drawings. Students have exceeded themselves and we are displaying spectacular work in the art room.

Miss Aleisha Cotton, Arts Teacher

Sport

Congratulations to the students selected to represent Caralee in The Pro Football Training Cup. The two carnivals will be held this Friday, 31st July at two locations. Team 1 will be playing at Beale Park, Spearwood, and Team 2 will be playing at Lark Hill Complex, Port Kennedy.

Team 1, Coach: Sam Atkins

James Hill, William Sumail, Max Perryman, Chinnery Cound-Howell, Joel Baskerville, Cooper Ramsay, Callan Albrecht, Seth Haw, Rocco Rodriguez, Anton Blackwell, Chadd Dunscombe, Jack Blurton, Gianluca Behari, Cooper Searle, Jayden Loo, Hyron Morrison, Yestin Consolacion.

Team 2, Coach: Aleisha Cotton Shae Ryan, Lily Wozencroft, Anya Demegillo, Clara Hoaraul, Joyce Howell, Hazel Aoina- Scott, Kaylen Caruana, Francesca Ashurst, Callum Greig, Aleeyah Garrett, Avaree Garrett, Hayley Lindley, Janaiha Czabator, Tiana Hatton, Redingi Ndamijingabire, Kyle Mac-Donald, Jordan White, Ava Donohue.

If students succeed in a victory, they will be playing on Friday, 14th August in the afternoon (location TBA). Students have been training extremely hard every recess and lunch, and we wish them the best of luck for their competition.

Thank you to Sam Atkins for coaching and training the students and Miss Cotton.

Miss Aleisha Cotton, Sports Teacher



News from the School Canteen

Please note a few extra items have been added to our School Menu...

- Vegie slice (with/without meat)
- Home-made fried rice
- ♦ Home-made meatballs/sauce
- Chicken, corn & noodle soup (wholemeal bread roll)
- ♦ Home-made muffins
- ♦ Home-made banana bread

We are always looking for ideas or help (training provided!).

Please also use the Suggestion Box outside the canteen to submit any ideas. Thank you for your support.

COMMUNITY NEWS



HarryPotter

Please leave your broomsticks at the door and have your wands at the ready...

Join us for a magical time at Willagee Library 31st July 6pm-7:30pm

Crafts, Games and Quizzes!

Ages 8-12 Costumes and Bookings Essential!

Venue: Cnr Winnacott St and Archibald St, Willagee Book: Online at melvillecity.com.au/libraries or phone 9364 0170

Join your local Tee Ball Club based in Melville





Tee Ball Registration Day Saturday 15th August 3pm - 5pm



Join all the fun this summer!

Pre-Primary through to Year 6 Boys and Girls

Learn ball skills, hand-eye coordination and gain general confidence in this social sport.

Great fast paced summer fun focused on good sportsmanship and team work.

Season Registration \$100 (includes team photo and participation trophy)

Marmion Reserve Clubrooms Marmion Street, Melville

email: registrar@eastfreoteeball.com.au

For more information visit our website: www.eastfreoteeball.com.au



State Swim East Fremantle

Would like to invite all children at 'Caralee Community School' to attend a

Free Introductory lesson*

*New swimmers only

Please phone 9339 4520 or

email eastfremantle@stateswim.com.au

SUPANOVA SYNCHRONISED SWIMMING CLUB is coming to LEISUREFIT BOORAGOON FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION Please Contact AMANDA JOHNS on 0422 920 088 or KERI ZENKE on 0448 649 488

Suitable for all ages Girls and boys are welcome

Enquire about this exciting and competitive sport now!



It's back!

Earn 1 sticker for every \$10 you spend.

